THE TOWN OF LUMBERLAND MUNICIPAL OFFICES WILL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC
DURING REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS, WITHOUT AN APPOINTMENT BEGINNING
05/19/2021. THIS INCLUDES BUT IS NOT LIMITED TO THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING,
TOWN HALL, SENIOR CENTER AND HIGHWAY GARAGE. ALL VISITORS SHALL
CONTINUE TO WEAR PROTECTIVE FACE COVERING AND SHALL OBSERVE SOCIAL
DISTANCING STANDARDS WHILE INSIDE ANY TOWN BUILDING.

THE TOWN HALL SHALL BE OPEN TO THE PUBLIC FOR REGULARLY SCHEDULED TOWN
BOARD MEETINGS. FACE COVERING AND SOCIAL DISTANCING STANDARDS SHALL
APPLY TO SUCH MEETINGS.

THIS PROCEDURE SHALL BE IN EFFECT UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

IF YOU PREFER TO CONTACT A MUNCIPAL EMPLOYEE BY OTHER MEANS, YOU CAN DO
SO BY PHONE (845)856-8600, EMAIL, MAIL OR THE DROP BOX LOCATED AT THE
LUMBERLAND MUNICIPAL BUILDING

1054 PROCTOR ROAD, GLEN SPEY 12737.
PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR FURTHER CONTACT INFORMATION.
WWW.TOWNOFLUMBERLAND.ORG
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING.
DATED MAY 17, 2021




